
Welcome to The Homestead, America’s Freshwater Resort! 

We are pleased to host Watercolors from A-Z with Sterling Edwards  

Presented by the Glen Arbor Arts Center 

October 8-11, 2018 

 

The staff of The Homestead extends to you a warm welcome with the hope that your time with 

us will be comfortable and rewarding.  Here are a few reminders to help you enjoy your stay: 

 

Dining & Amenities at The Homestead: 

Cavanaugh’s deli & general store  

Café Manitou Plated Breakfast 

Café Manitou Lunch & Dinner 

New restaurant (formerly Beppi’s) dinner 

New Leaf health & fitness center  

Spa Amira.  Please call ahead for an appointment.   

Lillyjade, a Salon. Please call ahead for an appointment.   

Mountain Flowers Golf Course call ahead for an appointment.   

Manitou Passage Golf Course call group sales for an appointment 

 

Parking Information: 

Parking for Mountain Flowers Lodge is available in the Village parking area and behind the 

Lodge.   

 

Class Itinerary: 

October 8, Monday Noon-7pm – Mountain Flowers Lodge 

October 9, Tuesday 9am-4pm – Mountain Flowers Lodge 

October 10, Wednesday 9am-4pm – Mountain Flowers Lodge 

October 10, Thursday 9am-4pm – Mountain Flowers Lodge 

 

The classroom will be open until 8:00pm for students who would like to paint in the evening. No 

Instruction. 

 

There will be a lunch break each day. Onsite Cavanaugh’s Deli & General Store will be open 

daily for lunch. Only food & beverages purchased at The Homestead may be consumed inside 

Mountain Flowers Lodge. Sack lunches or personal coolers are only allowed at the outdoor 

seating areas surrounding Mountain Flowers Lodge or in your guest rooms.  

 

The Homestead is offering a discounted room rate for registered students. Please contact the 

resort for information. This is a limited time offer and ends August 8, 2018 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact The Homestead at (231) 334-5000 or the Glen 

Arbor Arts Center (231) 334-6112.   

 

We hope that you enjoy your time here.  Thank you for visiting The Homestead 

 

 


